
April 13, 2016 

PCSS PAC Meeting 

Called to order 7:10 

Attending: Bev Pommier, Kelly Lee Fitchet, Jody Mann, Scott Cobbe 

Treasurer was absent but the bank accounts are the same as last month with the 

exception of the additional funding of $1,028.00 from the Gaming Corporation. 

PAC would like to buy some outdoor equipment for the students. A “Super Nova” 

from Kompan is being looked into with a view to purchase one and have it 

installed by the operations crew. 

Parent-Teacher night was well attended last week. End of term is Friday, April 

15th and report cards are sent home on April 29th. 

Mr. Cobbe, Mr. Louie and a delegation of First Nations students are leaving 

Saturday for a cultural trip to Vancouver Island. 

“Decommissioning” the Bubble was discussed. It is our understanding that it will 

not be torn down but will not be repaired if it falls down. Bev proposed that when 

the bubble no longer exists, an open post and beam structure with a roof be put 

over the existing floor of the Bubble. It can then be used as an outdoor classroom 

and as a shelter for students to “hang out” at lunch and after school. 

The electronic sign on the corner of the school property is no longer functioning 

and therefor needs to be replaced. PAC may contribute to the cost once it is 

known how much that will be. 

Any parent(s) interested in joining the PAC executive are invited to attend the 

next PAC meeting on May 11th. This will be the last PAC meeting for the year and 

the election of officers for the following year. It will also be Bev’s last meeting as 

PAC Chairperson as she is stepping down at the end of this year.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 



 


